


   

Saturday, October 16 
 8:15 am † TBD* (BB) 
5:00 pm †  Judy Bosiljevac (DB) 
 

Sunday, October 17 
 7:30 am † Adan Gutierrez Puentes (BB) 
  9:00 am SI  St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
10:30 am †   Rita Sautter (DB) 
6:00 pm † Rose & Garry Nannen (DH) 
  

Monday, October 18 
6:30 am †  TBD* (JM) 
8:15 am † Joe Tiesi (JM) 
 
 

Tuesday, October 19 
 6:30 am SI  Fr. Ben Boyd (DB) 
 8:15 am † Richard & Mary Miller (DB)   

Wednesday, October 20 
 6:30 am †  TBD* (DB) 
 8:15 am †  Colette Perry (DB) 
 

Thursday, October 21 
 6:30 am †   TBD* (DB) 
 8:15 am † Tom Pallis (DB)     

Friday, October 22 
 6:30 am †  TBD* (DB) 
 8:15 am †  Erin Doll (DB) 
 

Saturday, October 23 
 8:15 am † Ed Fuxa, Jr. (DB) 
5:00 pm †  Judy Bosiljevac (TBD) 
 

Sunday, October 24 
 7:30 am † Jim Brazda (OSB) 
  9:00 am SI  St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
10:30 am †   Bob Menard (DS) 
6:00 pm † Ben & Evan Homan (DB) 
  

SI = Special Intention       † = Repose of the Soul 
DB=Fr.Dave Belt; BB=Fr.Ben Boyd ; DH=Fr.Dennis Hanneman; 
JM=Fr. John Montag; DS=Fr. Dan Soltys; OSB= Order of St. 
Benedict from Mount Michael 
Pease note: Priest schedule subject to changes  
 

*If you’d like to reserve a Mass Intention, please contact Melissa in the 
parish office at m.kane@stephen.org or 402-896-9675. 

 
Pete & Judy Bartman, parents of Trinette 
Shamburg  
Diane Hayes, sister of Sue Klopp    
John Klopp, husband of Sue Klopp 
Emmett Hassenstab  
Cate Durrett, daughter of Rob and Carolyn  
Frank Kankousky, husband of Patti 
Stephen Reestman, brother of Pam Roberts  
Gerry Moseke, husband of Florence  
Bob Jaeck, husband of Nancy Major-Jaeck 
Mary Ann McGrath, mother of Kathy Wawers 
Gerry Messbarger, husband of Sally  
Father Jim Tiegs    
Tom Turgeon  
Patty Daniel, sister of Kathy Riley     
 

 
You are not alone! St. Stephen the Martyr has prayer warriors who are 
ready to pray for YOUR intention! God has given us this incredible gift to 
intercede on behalf of others through prayer and thanksgiving! Submit your 
prayer request to be shared with our Prayer Line Ministry at stephen.org/
prayer-line or call Beth Wetgen at (402) 669-4793. 

http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line
http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line


NOVEMBER 20, 2021—HE WEPT RETREAT  
If you are a parent who has lost a child, please join us at the ‘He Wept’ retreat. 
This free retreat will take place on Saturday, November 20th from 9:30am - 
8pm at St. Patrick's Elkhorn. All grieving parents whose children of any age that 
have died by any cause, including miscarriage, no matter how long ago are 
encouraged to attend. Meals provided. Space limited. For more information, 
and to register by November 1st, visit stpatselkhorn.org. 
 

CATHOLIC BUSINESS GROUP OF OMAHA  -  OCTOBER 2021 SOCIAL/MIXER  
Thursday, October 21st, 2021, 4:30pm - 6:00pm at Elder Law of Omaha 
Office,  2813 So. 84th Street. Thank You to our Event Partners: Elder Law of 
Omaha; Johnstone Supply Omaha. No Fee.  Beverages & snacks available.  
No rsvp for this event. Just BRING your Catholic friends & business associates. 
** This is a Social Event, attend & share conversation, create business 
connections, learn from others about Catholic resources here in Omaha. 

FEAST OF ALL SOULS INVITATION FROM CATHOLIC CEMETERIES 
We invite you come and pray, walk and sing with us at St. Mary Magdalene 
Cemetery Friday, October 29th, 2021 and Saturday, October 30th, 2021. On 
Friday at 6:00 p.m. we will chant the Litany of the Saints and Psalms for the 
Dead as we process to the Grotto of Our Lady of Guadalupe Juan Diego praying 
for those who have died this past year.  We will also be praying with the Holy 
Scriptures for those who will be interred in the All Souls Committal Saturday, 
October 30th at 11:00 a.m. at the Mausoleum in St. Mary Magdalene Cemetery 
5226 South 46th Street. We do this to remember our loved ones who have died, 
and ask for God’s Grace.  A Plenary Indulgence may be gained by visiting a 
Catholic Cemetery November 1st through November 8th. For further 
information, please contact our Cemetery office at 402-391-3711 or 
jtardy@catholiccem.com. 
 

THE MAN OF THE SHROUD TOUR COMING TO YOU! 
Spirit Catholic Radio is bringing to Mary Our Queen Church in Omaha an up-
close experience of the most studied artifact of all time – The Shroud of Turin, 
what many believe to be the authentic burial cloth of Christ. Their newest 
traveling exhibit, The Man of the Shroud, will include 42 beautifully-designed 
panels on display in the Trinity Rooms from October 22 – 29. Viewing times are 
weekdays 2 8 p.m. and weekends 9 a.m.—8 p.m. This exhibit will raise the 
questions, “Could the Shroud be the most important archaeological artifact 
ever found? Does it provide clues to what happened during the crucifixion and 
resurrection of Jesus?”  On October 27, at 7 p.m. in the Trinity Rooms, Shroud 
expert, Jim Bertrand, M.Ed. of the American Confraternity of the Holy Shroud, 
will give a special presentation and a rare viewing of a Shroud replica, as well as 
replicas of the Crown of Thorns, whip, nails and Holy Sponge used in the 
Passion of Our Lord. For more information on this exhibit, visit 
spiritcatholicradio.com/shroud. 
 

SPAGHETTI DINNER—YUMMY! 
St. Frances Cabrini Parish will hold its famous Spaghetti Dinner on October 17th 
from noon until 6:00 pm. Adults are $10 and children $5. Take out or dine in 
available. All proceeds go to support All Saints School. Come hungry! 
 

FUNERAL PLANNING WORKSHOP 
Saturday, October 23, 2021 Catholic Cemeteries will conduct a workshop for 
pre-planning of funeral arrangements from 10:30 a.m. to Noon.  For further 
information, please contact Deacon Jim Tardy at 402-391-3711 or 
jtardy@catholiccem.com. 
 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 
“Marriage Encounter can and often does save marriages but more than that – it 
enhances the communication in good marriages and helps them to become a 
stronger Sacrament.” - Tom, St. Stephen parishioner 
 

Fall is a beautiful season full of color and crisp fresh air.  A Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend is like autumn because it’s a weekend full of fresh air, new 
beginnings and a time to rejoice in the beauty of your marriage and family.  It’s 
a great time to rekindle communication and enjoy a weekend away. For more 
information call Pat & Janelle Benson (308) 940-1105 Or visit WWME.org. Next 
date:  November 5-7, 2021 

Are You Seeking a New Career?  Dr. Leslie 
Ellington DDS, MS at the Tooth Doc, 15751 West 
Dodge, is seeking an Orthodontist Assistant with 
an outgoing personality. No experience 
necessary: she will train you. For more details or 
to apply, call Dr. Ellington at 402-275-5948. This 
job will go fast, so please contact her directly. 
Other questions may be directed to Deacon 
Denny, Pastoral Care at 402-861-4538.  

St. Stephen Funeral Lunch Ministry shows caring, 
kindness and hospitality to families who have lost 
a loved-one by providing assistance with food 
and/or serving for funeral luncheons. We are 
looking for volunteers to help with this ministry. If 
interested, please reach out to Deacon Denny at 
402-861-4538 or d.dethlefs@stephen.org. 

stpatselkhorn.org
spiritcatholicradio.com/shroud
WWME.org

